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March 12, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This is an update to the email I sent earlier today. This afternoon Governor Tom Wolf held a 
press conference where he announced that he is encouraging events with an expected attendance 
of 250 or more attendees to be cancelled or postponed for the next 14 days.  
 
In light of Governor Wolf’s recommendations, we are reviewing all events that we anticipate an 
attendance of 250 attendees or more. We will be cancelling, postponing, or delivering events via 
live stream depending on the circumstances.   
 
Any changes to the event schedule will be communicated on a case by case basis and posted on 
the District’s website. Check the District’s Alerts page and the District Calendar on our website 
for a list of cancelled/postponed events. 
 
Cancelled/postponed as of today: 
 3/12 Foster Book Fair 
 3/13 Howe Grade 4 and 5 Dance  
 
Thank you for your patience and flexibility as we manage this very fluid situation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Timothy J. Steinhauer, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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